
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Schoolcomms 
As from today Schoolcomms will be used only for messaging. There will 
be no facility using Schoolcomms to pay for items such as trips, music 
lessons or milk. Currently school dinners are paid through Live Kitchen. 
As from Monday, all items for payment will be available on Live Kitchen. 
Payments can be made using cash, cheque or being signed up to Direct 
Debit. One further facility to be recently added is the opportunity to pay 
for items using a credit or debit card. We will continue to use 
Schoolcomms if we need to text you and for sending our newsletter.  
 

Kingswood payments 
Thank you to those who have paid in full or in part for the Year 5/6 trip to Kingswood in June. 
Unfortunately there will be no facility to pay for this trip on Live Kitchen. The only way to pay for 
Kingswood is to send money into school, where your balance will be reduced. If you would also hand in 
your payment card it will then be updated with your remaining balance. If no payment has yet to be 
made, please can we urge you to begin to pay at least a proportion of the amount.  
 
 

World Down Syndrome Day 
This is on Wednesday 21st March and we will be asking everyone at 
school to wear odd socks and bring a small donation in towards this 
charity. 
 
Parent/Carers’ Evenings 
These will take place on Monday 19th March and Wednesday 21st March. 
 
Nursery Parent/Carers’ evenings are on Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th March. 
 
Bookshop 
This will be Thursday 22nd March 
 
Sport Relief 
This year Sport Relief is over a whole week. We are planning to Mark the 
charity event with something on Friday 23rd March. More news about this 
event will follow. 
 
Nursery 
If you have a child younger than Nursery age please ensure you have filled in a Nursery admission form 
if you wish to be considered for a place in our Nursery. Thank you. 
 
 

http://www.pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk/website 


